
Proposed Amendment #9 to the City of San Marcos Action Plan for Disaster Recovery 

March 3, 2020 

 

The City proposes the following changes to the City of San Marcos Action Plan for Disaster Recovery as 
Amendment No. 9 to the document. 

 

Regarding eligibility for Single Family Housing Rehabilitation and Reconstruction: 

Page 33 (Page 47 of the electronic document):  Under “Owner Occupied Applicant Eligibility 
Requirements” change “updated 100-year floodplain” to “City Limits of San Marcos and have been 
damaged as a result of one or both of the major two floods in 2015.”. 

Page 34 (Page 48 of the electronic document):  Under “Single Family 1-4 Unit Rental Applicant Eligibility 
Requirements” change “updated 100-year floodplain” to “City Limits of San Marcos”. 

 

Regarding the Blanco-Riverine Improvements Project: 

Page 23 (Page 37 of the electronic document):  Add note stating, “Substantial Amendment #9 changes 
the use of funds for the Blanco-Riverine project from infrastructure construction to acquisition.  
Construction funds will be provided by other sources.” 

Page 36 (Page 50 of the electronic document):  Adding “including land acquisition” to the following 
sentence, as shown here: “H. Hazard Mitigation activities including land acquisition:  Blanco Riverine 
Improvements” 

Page 282 of the electronic document: Add “along with…” to end of sentence, as shown here:  “Eligibility 
Criteria (Infrastructure): Typical infrastructure activities include the repair, replacement, or relocation of 
damaged public facilities and improvements to include, but not be limited to, bridges, water treatment 
facilities, roads, and sewer and water lines, along with acquisition of land needed to complete these 
activities.” 

Page 285 of the electronic document:  Add note to the paragraph entitled “Proposed Infrastructure”:  
“CDBG-DR funds will be used for land acquisition to support this project.” 

Page 291 of the electronic document: On the table entitled CDBG-DR Funded Infrastructure Projects, 
add note to the Blanco-Riverine Improvements project under Project Description:  “CDBG-DR funds will 
be used for land acquisition to support this project.” 

 

 


